
 Focus on Two’s 
September 

Week 1 (Sept. 4-8) 
Bible Lesson:  The Sneaky Snake 
Topic:  Feet, toes, and legs 
Fun Activity:  Tactile Walk, foot craft 
  
Week 2 (Sept. 11-15) 
Bible Lesson:  Noah’s Big Boat 
Topic:  Hair, Chin, Knees, Elbows, & My 
Face 
Fun Activity:  Making my face, rainbow 
necklace 
  
Week 3 (Sept. 18-22) 
Bible Lesson:  Count The Stars 
Topic:  Family, Community Helpers: 
Doctors, Nurses, Dentists 
Fun Activity: Doctor Kit + Practice 
Using a Toothbrush (on toys only!) 
  
Week 4 (Sept. 25-29) 
Bible Lesson:  Jacob’s Beautiful Dream 
Topic:  Community Helpers: Mail 
Carriers  
Fun Activity:  Family Tree 
  

 

Spring Surveys 
Our Spring Survey was sent out via email.  Thank 
you to those who have already participated in our 
survey.  We use this information each year  to 
determine our strengths and areas for improvement.  
Our goal is always to provide your children with 
absolutely the best preschool experience.  We truly 
appreciate your comments!  If you haven’t had the 
chance to fill out the survey, please take a moment 
to do so.  The survey will remain available until 
after Spring Break.  
  
Enrollment for Next Year 
Registration is moving along quickly this year!  
Thank you for all of your referrals so far.  We will 
continue to offer a referral discount on your 
September tuition if someone you recommend our 
program to enrolls.  So tell your friends, neighbors, 
and the lady with the kids at the park! 
  
Please remember that August’s tuition for the 2018-
2019 school year will be due at the end of May (you 
will receive an invoice).  If you have registered and 
your plans have changed, please let us know right 
away as many of the classes have already gathered 
waiting lists.   
  
Looking Ahead 
Our last days of school will be on Wednesday, May 
16th and Thursday, May 17th with the closing 
program being 11:30 on both days.  Wednesday the 
16th is the last day of school for the MWF three’s 
and all 4’s.  Thursday the 17th is the last day for the  
2’s and the T/Th 3’s. 
The first day of school next year is Monday, August 
13th.  Student-parent orientation will be the 
morning of August 10th.  You’ll get information 
about this mailed to you in July. 
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A few reminders: 
  
Each week we are sending home a 
copy of the bible story.  We hope you 
will enjoy reading it with your child.                         
  
The children look forward to the 
outside playground. As a reminder, 
please continue to dress your child in 
comfortable shoes (no flip-flops) as 
we like to run and use the slide. 
  
  
Tip of the Month:  
Use your travel/car time to talk with 
your child about colors and shapes in 
the environment.  

Important Dates 
 

9/4 - No School  
9/7 - Open House 6:00-8:00pm 
9/7-9/15 – Scholastic Bookfair 
during and following open house 
9/21 – Picture Day  
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